
Athletic Update: 

Week 21   1-2-23 

 

Hello, 

 

I hope you are all having a nice Christmas/Holiday) break. Our Winter sport Student Athletes have 
been very busy. All of our Winter Sport teams are competing well. I would like to recognize boys/girls 
basketball teams for their success not on the gym floor, but in the classroom. All Student athletes in 
these two programs made grades and many had high GPAs. Below this weeks Athletic Schedule. 


